THE CITY OF PROVIDENCE

STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL

Approved Ppril 8, 1999

RESOLVED, That the Traffic Engineer is requested to cause
the repair of the “Stop” sign located on Ruggles Street at Dickens Street and

to cause the replacement of the “Stop” sign located on Promenade Street at

Bath Street.
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VINCENT A, CIANC!. JR.
Mayor

« - JRENE J. TESTA
Teaffic Enginecr

JOSEPH W. CAPRIO
Depuly Dircctor

Departrnent of Traffic Engineering
“Building Pride In Providence”

MEMORANDUM

TO: Councilman Robert Cla.rkin, Chajirman
Committee on Public Works

FROM: Irene J. Testa, Direcbﬂ‘m%%
DATE: March 1, 1999

RE: PENDING MATTER

REQUEST: That the Traffic Engineer is requested to cause the repair of the “Stop”
sign located on Ruggles Street at Dickens Street and cause the replacement
of the “Stop” sign located on Promenade Stréet at Bath Street.

DISPOSITION: Granted, however, the stop sign at Bath and Promenade Streets is
located on Bath Street.

60 Ernest Strect @ Providence, Rhode Island 02905-5598 @ (301)781-4044 @ TDD (a01)751-0203 @ FaX (401)§4l-2567



THE CITY OF PROVIDENCE

STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL

No. 187

RESOLVED, That the Traffic Engineer is requested
to cause the installation of a Traffic Signal Light at the

intersection of Fruit Hill Avenue and Woonasquatucket Avenue.
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DATE:
.T10:
SUBJECT:

CONS IDERED. BY:

DISPOSITION:

City of Providence

e

Rhode island

Department of City Clerk
MEMORANDUM

June 5, 1992
B. James Suzman, Traffic Engineer
VARIOUS TRAFFIC MATTERS

Committee on Public Works

Attached are copies of the subject Resolutions
for your study and report back, in writing, to the
above named Committee, as soon as practical.

RESOLVED, THAT THE TRAFFIC ENGINEER IS REQUESTED

TO CAUSE THE INSTALLATION OF A TRAFFIC SIGNAL LIGHT
AT THE INTERSECTION OF FRUIT HILL AVENUE AND
WOONASQUATUCKET AVENUE.

RESOLVED, THAT THE TRAFFIC ENGINEER IS REQUESTED TO
CAUSE THE INSTALLATION OF A TRAFFIC SIGNAL LIGHT AT
THE INTERSECTION OF BRIDGHAM STREET AND WESTMINSTER
STREET.



THE CITY OF PROVIDENCE

STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL

No. 188

’ o
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Approved  ppriy g, 1999

RESOLVED, That the Traffic Engineer is requested to Re- -

direct the traffic along Manton and Atwells Avenues.
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Traflic Engincer
- R
JOSEPH W. CAPRIO
Deputy Direcror

MEMORANDUM

Department of Traffic Engineering
“Building Pride In Providence”

TO: Councilman Robert Clarkin
é Chairman, Committee on Public Works

FROM: Irene J. Testa, Dire
DATE: 2/4,/99
RE: PENDING MATTER

VINCENT a. CIANCI. JR.

Mavor

REQUEST: That the Traffic Engineer is requested to redirect
traffic along Manton Avenue and Atwells Avenue.

DISPOSITION:

60 Ernest Strcet @ Providence, Rhodc Island 02905-S595 @ (401)751-4044 @ TDD (401)751-0203 @ FaX (301)941-2567

The installation of a Traffic Signal System with
median islands is warranted. However, this
department does not have the funds available at

this time. Monies from the Councilperson's Bond

allotment could be used. The cost of design and
construction would be well over $80, 000.



